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Dear Parents, 

Today, you will be receiving an email from your child’s class teacher with our new-look Home Learning document 

attached. 

Home Learning in school will look different as children move year groups. Please see below. 

Reception Year and Year 1 Expectations  

• Read 5 x weekly to an adult and ensure an adult signs the reading record 

• Numbots every night for 5 minutes to learn essential number facts 

• A new spellings strategy to help children progress with their phonics and sounds 

Year 2 

• Read 5 x weekly to an adult and ensure an adult signs the reading record 

• Numbots every night for 5 minutes to learn essential number facts 

• Spellings sent home on Friday for checking the following Friday 

Years 3, 4 and 5 

• Read 5 x weekly to an adult and ensure an adult signs the reading record 

• Timestables Rockstars every night for 5 minutes to learn essential multiplication and division facts 

• Spellings sent home on Friday for checking the following Friday 

• Atom Learning – Reading and Maths weekly 

Years 6 

• Read 5 x weekly to an adult and ensure an adult signs the reading record 

• Timestables Rockstars every night for 5 minutes to learn essential multiplication and division facts 

• Spellings sent home on Friday for checking the following Friday 

• Term 6 Coursework to aid with independence and responsibility for own learning in order to aid transition 

into Year 7.  

• Atom Learning – Reading and Maths weekly 

All of the above has been chosen carefully in collaboration with parents, children and teachers to ensure children 

learn the fundamentals to both English and Maths which will help them succeed across the curriculum and be ready 

for Year 7. Thank you for your support and input in order to help our children succeed. 

Kind regards 

Mr C.Marston 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


